
 

 

 

Personnel Announcements 
 

February 24, 2016 

 
The Saywitz Company Hires Two Real Estate Brokers 

 

 

Matthew Smyth 

 

Frederick Blum 

The Saywitz Company, a commercial real estate brokerage firm, has expanded its San Diego office with 

the addition of two real estate associates — Matthew Smyth and Frederick Blum. 

Smyth recently joined the company. He holds a bachelor’s degree in business administration from Hawaii 

Pacific University and comes to The Saywitz Company with a variety of experience in real estate, property 

management, brokerage and investment. 

Blum comes to The Saywitz Company with experience in residential brokerage and commercial 

investment. 
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